

## EAST RUTHERFORD PTA - 8TH GRADE COMMITTEE - 2024-2025

September 26, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Parents,

Yes, it's true. Our kids are growing far too fast and are now in their final year at Faust School!!

In order to have a fun-filled graduation where our graduates will have memories to take with them to High School, we need help from <u>all</u> our 8th grade parents in order to fundraise enough money to pay for our kids' Graduation Party and year-end activities. Note that 100% of monies will go to our graduating class. To keep up with Faust's 8th grade traditions, below are some of the fundraising events where we will need our parents' help via donations and volunteers <u>throughout</u> the year. Events will include:

- 4-5 dances w/ live DJ (Halloween, Valentine's Day, spring, winter, etc.)
- Pumpkin Patch Stand during annual East Rutherford Fall Festival in October
- 8th Grade Volleyball Game vs. Faust Teacher and Faculty
- 8th Grade Basketball Game vs. ERPD
- Sth Grade Party and Formal Activities

Here's how our 8<sup>th</sup> grade parents can help:

- \$100 TO START ALL 8th Grade Parents: Please Zelle (<u>reniamayhew@gmail.com</u>) or send a check for \$100 so the Committee can get a head start to fundraise for the year. Please add your child's name to the notes. If we reach our fundraising goals, \$100 may be returned to Committee Members only.
- **CONTACT** Provide your email and mobile phone for communication for 8th Grade activities email Renata Mayhew at reniamayhew@gmail.com or fill out the attached form.
- **GET INVOLVED** Join the 8th Grade Committee! Even if you don't, do volunteer to help for as many events as possible. Events can't happen unless we have enough volunteers.
- DONATE For each event, we rely on parents to donate snacks, beverages and other treats to sell.
  Send to Faust's main office or email Renata Mayhew at <a href="mailto:reniamayhew@gmail.com">reniamayhew@gmail.com</a> to arrange pick up.

Thank you in advance.

The 8th Grade Committee Class of 2025

